
Rec’d 10/14/2016 
 
Sherry, 
 
Please let this serve as official request for a current list of Illinois school districts that contract their food 
service with a FSMC along with the contract rebid date. 
 
Let me know if you need any additional information or clarification to execute my request. 
 
Thanks, 
Greg 
 
 
Greg D. Frost, Ed.D. 
Vice President, Regional Development 
OPAA! Food Management 
100 Chesterfield Business Parkway, Suite 310 
816.210.9359 
gfrost@opaafood.com 
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